

Dear {PRENOM},

We hope you had a good start in 2020 and you are coping with the COVID-19 pandemic and all the issues around it.

Thank you for voting in the elections of the Scientific Committee. The current members (listed also on the website) are:

Teresa Branco, Umbelina Caixas, Ben Collins, Annette Haberl, Justyna Kowalska, Inga Latysheva, Mona Loutfy, Mariana Mardarescu, Maria Jesus Perez-Elias and Nina Weis

The Scientific Committee members will to lead the following projects over next two years and we invite you to get actively involved in the teams of your interest:

HIV Testing and Combination Prevention (Yvonne Gilllece, Ben Collins, Maria Jesus Perez Elias)

Coinfections and Comorbidities (Teresa Branco, Umbelina Caixas)

Menopause and Ageing (Shema Tariq)

Breastfeeding and Pregnancy (Karoline Aebi-Popp, Annette Haberl, Mariana Mardarescu)

HIV among migrant women (Justyna D. Kowalska)

WAVE in Ukraine (Karoline Aebi-Popp, Justyna D. Kowalska)

With COVID-19 pandemic we postpone the start of all activities to the second half of the year.

In our next Newsletter (June) we will update you on our plans.

To contact us please send an email to WaveSecretariat@eacsociety.org

Let us all stay strong and safe!

Kind regards,

Karoline Aebi-Popp (Chair of WAVE) Yvonne Gilleece (Vice Chair)

EACS WAVE Secretariat

WaveSecretariat@eacsociety.org www.eacsociety.org



This email was sent to {PRENOM} {NOM}